
We the undersigned are opposed to the Rockford Park District's plan to demolish Riverview Ice House, sell the land and 
move Rockford's ice facilities to Loves Park. We believe ice sports should be accessible to all Rockford Park District and 
City of Rockford tax payers - as well as those in Loves Park. We encourage the Rockford Park District to work to restore 
Riverview Ice House to like new condition in its current location. 
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ROCKFORD’S HOME FOR ICE SPORTS SINCE 1976




